From: David Pope

To: Keane, Sean

Cc: Grossman, Tammie; Jack Lovell

Subject: Request for a Waiver of Parking R.O.W. Obstruction Permit - 7 Van Buren
Date: Wednesday, August 03, 2022 4:20:08 PM

WARNING- EXTERNAL EMAIL: If unknown sender, do not click links/attachments.
Never give out your user ID or password.

Dear Sean,
Thank you for your continuing service to our community and to the people of Oak Park.

As we discussed previously, Oak Park Residence Corporation is interested in applying for a waiver of
the right-of-way obstruction permit fee and the parking obstruction fee related to the construction
of the new development at 7 Van Buren. This request is made to allow for construction material
staging and construction administration in the area within the boundaries of the construction fence
installation previously approved (diagram attached) during the course of site demolition, excavation,
footing and foundation installation, and building construction (approximately 18 months). Thank
you again for your assistance in this matter, and please don’t hesitate to reach out to me with any
guestions regarding this request for a waiver of the right-of-way obstruction permit fee and the
parking obstruction fee for 7 Van Buren.

Kindest regards,

David

David Pope
President, Oak Park Residence Corporation
Executive Director, Oak Park Housing Authority

21 South Boulevard, Oak Park IL 60302
(0) 708-386-6061 x111
(c) 312-498-6001


mailto:dpope@oakparkrc.com
mailto:skeane@oak-park.us
mailto:tgrossman@oak-park.us
mailto:jlovell@oakparkrc.com

